
HEARING OF HOUSE COMMITTEE ON MSMEâ€™s
Tuesday, 28 January 2020

A Congressional Hearing was held on 28 January 2020 by the Committee on MSME Dev't. on a proposed bill to require
supermarkets to provide 10% space in ones selling area to MSME suppliers for free. I respectfully declined by saying that
even without legislation, most supermarkets do provide spaces for free for "deserving" MSME suppliers.
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